
 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

Year 4 and 5 'Keep Britain Tidy' at Sandringham Park 

 
Monday 27th February 2017 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

This week is National Keep Britain Tidy Week.  This is an independent charity organisation which fights 

for people's right to live and work in places they can be proud of.   

 

As part of this event, our class will be litter picking in Sandringham Park.  This will take place on Friday 

3rd March from 10.00am - 11.30am.  We will be led by members from the charity and Teignbridge 

District Council members will bring the appropriate equipment for the children to use.  Please can 

you ensure your child brings a coat to school and welly boots. 

 

It would be great if you could join us in this event too! 

 

Please sign and return the attached reply slip to confirm your willingness to allow your child to take 

part. 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michaela Cousins 

Year 4/5 Learning Leader 

 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Keep Britain Tidy event on Friday 3rd March 2017 at 

Sandringham Park. 

 

My name……………………………………………My child’s name…………………………………………. 

 

 

Dietary requirements …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….. 

 


